
 

 

July 17, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I wanted to give you a quick COVID update.  As of today, we have had no new positive cases.  

We remain cautious and are exercising the required infection control protocols.  As of right now, 

we are continuing to require scheduled in-person visits.  I am aware that this is not ideal and can 

be very frustrating and inconvenient.  We are currently working on a new visitor plan that will be 

more flexible and accommodating and hope to share that with you early next week.  Until then, I 

ask that you be patient with our process.  Enjoy you weekend and be on the lookout for our 

revised visitor plan next week.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


